NOTICE TO BIDDERS

Notice is hereby given that New Albany School District is seeking sealed bids for the installation of a Student Plaza Area. Bids may be submitted until 10:00 a. m. on Friday, July 8, 2019.  Specifications are on file at 301 Hwy 15 North, New Albany, MS 38652.  All sealed bids must be clearly marked on the outside of the envelope “Student Plaza Area.”  Bids will be opened at the same location.  

The Board reserves the right to reject any and all bids.
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